
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL 

S.B.DEORAH COLLEGE 
ULUBARI,GUWAHATI–781007 

Tel.:0361-3511878 
E-mail:sbdeorahcollege@gmail.com 
Website:www.sbdeorahcollege.org.in 

 
 

 

A Visit to Nemcare Hospital 

 

 
 

 
The students visited the Nemcare Hospital on 4th March, 2021. The students interacted with the staff of Nemcare 
Hospital and also with the patients. 
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